
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13, 2015 

 

 
Ms. Kathryn How 
Interim Assistant General Manager, Infrastructure 
San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 
525 Golden Gate Avenue, 13

th
 Floor 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

 
Dear Ms. How: 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you to join the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency’s Bond 

Oversight Committee (BOC) as my appointee. I appreciate your interest in serving on the BOC. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 27, 2015 at 2pm in the Union Square 

Conference Room #7080 on the Seventh Floor of the SFMTA’s main office building at One South 

Van Ness Avenue. As background, I am attaching the calendar item and resolution creating the 

BOC, as well as other documents originally sent to the BOC members. As a member of this 

committee, you will have to complete a Statement of Economic Interest form (Form 700, 

information for which is available on the state Fair Political Practices Commission website.)  

 

We look forward to your participation on our Bond Oversight Committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edward D. Reiskin 

Director of Transportation 

 

cc:   Sonali Bose, Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 

08 Fall 

http://www.fppc.ca.gov/index.php?id=500

